
 

 

ANMF MEMBER MEETING  

Launceston General Hospital 

Holman Clinic 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) will be meeting with members to 

discuss the progress of the Holman Clinic workload grievance. 

Date:   Tue, 27 Jul 2021 

Time:  0800 hrs  

Venue: Staff Room 

All Nurses and Midwives are welcome. Application forms will be available for non-members who wish to join 

the ANMF. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team via email on 

membersupport@anmftas.org.au. Email is the preferred and fastest way of contacting the team. Alternatively, 

you can phone 1800 001 241. 
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